
Senate Reference No. 98-4 

   
To:        IPFW Senate  
From:   Margit Codispoti, Chair  
            Curriculum Review Subcommittee  
Date:    May 4,1998  
Re: Proposal to change the title of the Certificate in Quality Control to Certificate in Quality - 
For Information Only  

The Curriculum Review Subcommittee has voted to inform the Senate that the name change 
from Certificate in Quality Control to Certificate in Quality in the Department of Manufacturing 
Technology requires no Senate review.  

Approve                         Disapprove                     Absent  
Codispoti                                                               Ushenko  
Eichenauer                                                             Hite  
Hill  
Holt  
Narang  
Oberstar  
Murphey  
Whiteis  
McCants  

 
 Author: Dahl at zzktlpost  
Date: 4/7/98 4:53 PM  
Priority: Normal  
TO: McCants  
Subject: Certificate in Quality Control  

The Department of Manufacturing Engineering Technology has proposed changing the name of 
this program  
   
          From: Certificate in Quality Control  

To: Certificate in Quality 
The School of Engineering, Technology, and Computer Science has also, indirectly, approved 
the change and does want the change to be made.  

Please ask the Curriculum Review Subcommittee to review and endorse the change.  
   

 


